
 

  

 
‘Speak Up’ 

December 2019 Volume 2, Number 6 

In This Issue 
• Happy Holidays to All! 

Contact Us 

www.nasciconsortium.org 

info@nasciconsortium.com  
 

Happy Holidays to All! 
 

 
 
Happy Holidays to all in our community working to improve 
the lives of people living with spinal cord injury.  We look 
forward to significant progress in 2020! 
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